ANNOUNCEMENT

Senator John Stennis, Chairman of the Armed
Services Committee, will begin hearings early in the
New Year on his Bill No. §.2597 -- to amend the National
Security Act -- in regard to clarification of the

authority of the CIA.

The bill recently introduced by Senator Stennis
resulted in part from correspondence with Senator Edmund
Muskie, Chairman of the Senate Disarmament Subcommittee.
To some degree, these hearings were inspired by the

Watergate developments.

People with knowledge in the areas which might
be fruitful for investigation should be in touch with
Senator Stennis' Committee. For further information,
contact the Task Force For A Nuclear Test Ban, Betty Lall
and Jo Pomerance, Co-Chairmen, care of the Project on
Budget Priorities, 1620 Eye Street, N.W., Washington, D.C.
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